From: Melanie Lowden
Sent: April 7, 2021 12:00 PM

Subject: Extend the Trail!

To all of Tecumseh council: Please don't let a small group of people dissuade you from
extending the trail! | know they seem large as they're vocal and are running a large campaign.
But they are definitely in the minority. Even a quick look at Facebook groups centred on
Tecumseh will tell you that. The trail extension is the best thing for the town, its citizens, and
the people of Essex County in general. We need this for our lifestyle, for our families, for
decreasing pollution, for our health, for our modernization! Please extend the trail!
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